
 

 

 

Building and Grounds  

6-15-18   8:00 a.m. 

 

Members Present: Darin Sprague, Jerald Ignash & Todd Talaski 

Others present:  Jamie Learman 

 

Meeting started at 8:00 a.m. 

 

The committee discussed a lot for sale on Michigan St. by the County for foreclosure.  The 

committee decided not to purchase the lot. 

 

Back 2 Back requested reimbursement of $1071.02 for their share of the Cat5e cable that they 

requested be wired into the building when they moved in.  The committee asked that a letter be 

sent asking them to address the invoice for elevator maintenance that has not been paid. 

 

The committee set July 2, 2018 as a date for offers on the building.  There are a couple interested 

parties at this time. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Admin / Clerk                                                      Darin Sprague, Chairperson 


